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Dear Parents, Carers and the Lancelin Community, 

 

With such a lot going on at present the days are flying by.  The Year 6 students are entering the 

last part of their Primary School Journey, and we are certainly going to miss them all next year. 

 

BOOK FAIR 

I’m sure that you have been aware that our Book Fair has been in full swing this week.  The   

Library has been buzzing with busy shoppers and everyone loves to see the great range of 

books and stationery on display.  Thank you to all families who have purchased books during 

the week. We receive a percentage of all sales as book credits that we will be using to          

purchase new non fiction titles across the year levels. 

 

GOODBYE MR MCINTYRE! 

Our School based Psychologist Mr James McIntyre has moved on to a new venture in the       

private sector and leaves Lancelin Primary after 10 years.  During this time he has seen a lot of 

changes and he has always worked well with the teachers offering them assistance for         

students at academic risk.  It is sad to see James leave, and the Department is currently        

organising a replacement for his services.  Our new Psychologist is due to start with us at the 

beginning of 2021.  We send James our best wishes as he moves into a “fly in fly out “ role. 

 

STUDENT COUNCIL DUTIES 

Our Student Councillors had a busy week last week where they had to organise and run the 

monthly assembly, attend the Remembrance Day Service at Harold Park, organise and run the 

School disco, which raised over $400, and attended the opening of the NAIDOC Art Exhibition 

on Friday.  As always they represented our school with exceptional manners and maturity.  I       

absolutely love taking them to such events as they always make me so proud that they are our 

leadership team at Lancelin Primary. 

 

END OF YEAR AWARD PRESENTATION ASSEMBLY 

This year the assembly will commence a little earlier that previous years at:  

5PM on  

WEDNESDAY 16TH DECEMBER 

Students are to arrive to their classroom by 4.45PM please so that all classes can enter the  

under covered area together.  The students are asked to wear full school uniform for the  formal 

part of the night, except for the Graduating Class who will wear their semi formal attire they 

wore for the Graduation Dinner. All students will have their costumes at school in a named bag.  

There will be a 5-10min intermission after the formal presentations for the children to change 

into their costumes. As in previous years each child will require black leggings and a black   

singlet as the basis of their costume. If that is able to be bought to school as soon as possible 

it would be much appreciated.  Thank you! All students will have their costumes organised at 

school and some may require items you may have at home. A note will go home with your child 

if this is the case.  Thank you so much for your assistance with the end of year events, it is a 

super opportunity for our children to shine and by the looks of the rehearsals it is going to be a 

wonderful performance!  

 

Thank you to all our community for the support you continue to give our students that ensure 

that they all “Fly High…..See Far!”  

Kind regards 

Jemma 



 

REMINDER: EARLY CLOSE EVERY WEDNESDAY AT 2.30PM  

Student of the MONTH 

Week 5 

Emily Andrews 

Giorgia Check 

Izabella Maguire 

Ryder Marriott 

Reef Dawe 

Ayla Windus 
Student of the Week 

Week 6 

Blake Shaw 

Alesha Marriott 

Maggie Shaw 

Jetton Tran 

Summer Bellotti 

Shelleah Adam 



 
 

Lancelin Primary is teaming up with Containers for Change! We are partnering 

with C4C Lancelin to recycle any of the containers below. From Monday please 

bring your empty containers to school where we will fill our yellow topped bins 

and drop them off at the recycling point. For each eligible container our school 

receives 10c .... that’s potentially hundreds of dollars that can benefit our      

children instead of adding to landfill. Even if your children are not at school and 

you would like to help us please don’t hesitate to drop off your containers at the 

school. The students at LPS thank you!!!!! 

 

The lucky year 5/6 class had an impromptu invitation to the  

Police Station where they met “Uncle Sam “ who works at the 

Police Academy. We also listened to Natalie Clark speaking 

about her heritage and her interesting career in the WA Police. 

Thank you to Sgt Paterson for the invite. We all loved meeting 

them and especially hearing Sam play the didgeridoo. We are so 

lucky to be able to get a glimpse into indigenous culture through 

such inspiring people. 


